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Tuesday 13th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re:  Seals Class – Maternity Cover 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to inform you about the change in your child's classroom 
that will take place after the half term. 
 
As you are aware Mrs Bartlett, your child's regular teacher, will be on maternity leave for the 
remainder of this year. We understand the importance of consistency in your child's education, and I 
want to assure you that we have made arrangements to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
We have previously advertised for a temporary class teacher covering Mrs Bartletts post, however we 
were unable to secure anyone for this position. Therefore, to maintain a continuity of learning, Mrs 
Stearne (HLTA) will be teaching Thursday mornings and all-day Fridays. The Thursday afternoon will 
be taught by YDP and Mrs Hilbrown.  
 
Mrs Reid has adjusted her time so that she will be teaching Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday all day. 
For continuity Mrs Reid will be planning the teaching and learning for maths and Literacy across the 
whole week. 
 
Although the change in teacher may be an adjustment for the pupils, we are confident that Mrs 
Stearne’s expertise and dedication will provide a seamless learning experience for your child. Our aim 
is to maintain a nurturing and supportive environment where your child can continue to grow 
academically and socially. 
 
We understand that you may have concerns or questions during this transition, and we encourage you 
to reach out to us for any clarifications or additional support. We are committed to working closely 
with both Mrs Reid and Mrs Stearne to monitor your child's progress and ensure their well-being 
remains our top priority. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and trust in our school. 
 
Mr Mallott 
Principal 


